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Hello Everyone, this is just a quick little update on latest Lake Hondah news 

 

Comings & goings on the Board 

Diane Jacques has resigned as President of the LHPOA Board, effective November 17th.  We are 
sorry to see her go, as it was a pleasure working with her on the Board.      

Desmond Duncker, in his capacity as Vice President, will be Acting President until a new 
President is appointed by the Board.    

We have recently welcomed Rita Verlotta as our newest Board member.  We look forward to 
working with Rita. 

Current Board members and Officers:   

 Tisha Allen   Board Member & Secretary (2018-2021) 
 Kit Lemaire   Board Member (2020-2023) 
 Veronica Hast  Board Member (2020-2023) 
 Rita Verlotta  Board Member (2019-2022) 

 
 Desmond Duncker Vice President/Treasurer (Not a board member) – currently Acting 

President 
 

 

New Neighbors:  
Please extend a warm welcome to our newest Lake Hondah neighbors: 

 Raul & Yessica Valdes, at 125 Hondah Blvd. 
 Megan & Adam Stickley, at 457 Jeep Road. 

 
 
Planning ahead for snowy days:  
The Board is looking into snow removal contractors for this winter.   It is difficult finding companies in 
the area ready and able to come dig our little neighborhood promptly after a snowstorm.   If you have 
any recommendations, please let the Board know! 
  


